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I am writing to oppose bill # 210 which would stop mail in ballots. As the saying goes, 

“if it ain’t broke, don’t try to fix it.” This is a blatant attempt to control and suppress our 

right to vote in the state of Oregon. Mail in voting works for All people who want to 

exercise their most valuable right to have a say in our government. Many voters are 

elderly and cannot drive or are home bound, They cannot get to a precinct to vote. 

Our voting rate in Oregon is so high because mail in is a convenient and safe way to 

vote. I am very concerned about certain factions in our government who are moving 

our country toward a police state in order to get what they want. Our Democracy is 

for All of our People. I am proud to be an Oregonian who recognizes that right. Let’s 

keep it that way,  

 

Mary Jo Templeman 

Eugene, Or 


